

THE 66TH WORLD SCIENCE FICTION CONVENTION

Denvention 3, P.O. Box 1349, Denver, CO, 80201 http://denvention3.org

December 28th, 2008

Dear Volunteer / Program Participant,

Thank you very much for your contribution to making Denvention 3 a success. Worldcon Denver 2008, the corporation which sponsored Denvention 3, is happy to announce that we have surplus funds after paying the expenses of the convention. Therefore, as we promised, we are refunding membership fees to those who contributed significant volunteer time to Denvention 3.

A check for the fees you paid to Denvention 3 is enclosed.

Yours,

Kent Bloom

President, Worldcon Denver 2008

Chairman, Denvention 3